
Hello, friends!

The In From The Storm Group meets every Tuesday from 7:30-8:30 P.M. at the YANA 
CENTER on 36 Carpenter St. in Keene, NH 03431. We hold our business meeting the 
Tuesday before Area Service (the Tuesday before the last Sunday of the month).

Our group has met four times since the previous area meeting held on 28-Jul-2024. 
Our attendance has ranged between 9-13 addicts throughout this time. We collected 
$36 in cash and $15 in Venmo during this time period. We will not be making a 
donation this month due to our need to pay rent and purchase keytags.

During the last four weeks, our meetings have been structured around readings from 
the Living Clean book and It Works How And Why. The readings have inspired intimate 
sharing, laughter and a sense of community.
We had one newcomer attend this month, and, in the spirit of attraction, we are 
planning a Spooky Halloween meeting for October 29th with a potential costume 
contest in the works! More will be revealed (and a flyer to come!)

Our home-group continues to be well attended and well structured. We are a welcoming
bunch and carry the message of recovery at each meeting. We continue to meet at our 
designated dinner spot of the Keene Co-Op around 6:30 for food before the meeting. 
We invite all to join us to share in our fellowship, laughter and recovery on 
Tuesday night in Keene!

In Loving Service,

In From The Storm Group
Josh R. (GSR)


